

Favell Avenue, Normanton, Wakefield, WF6 1HZ Tel: +44(0)1924 302560

Web: www.freeston.outwood.com
Email: enquiries@freeston.outwood.com

Principal: Mrs Lisa Allott

WORLD

2 MARCH 2023

27th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers and Students

Re: World Book Day on Thursday 2nd March 2023

World Book Day takes place on Thursday 2nd March and we hope you'll join us as we come together to celebrate our World Book Day in school.

We are inviting our Year 7, 8 and 9 students to get involved in this event by dressing up as their favourite character from a book.

Every year on World Book Day we are overwhelmed by the enthusiasm of our school community. We know that this year many families will find themselves in a difficult financial situation - we don't want our celebrations to be an additional burden. Dressing up or bringing books into school can be a big part of the celebrations and what families particularly enjoy about World Book Day. We want students to use their costumes to share their favourite books and we encourage you to use things you already have at home.

We also have amazing events happening throughout the week including:

Activities in the Learning Resource Centre organised by Mrs Walsh our Librarian

Monday - What are my teachers reading?

Tuesday - QUIZ - Who am I ? (a book character description)Wednesday - Design a WBD token and enter a National Contest

Thursday - WBD Fancy dress pictures - let us know which year 7,8 and 9 and staff costumes

you like the best and why.

Friday - A-Z names of books/authors.

We have lots of prizes and rewards to give out!

Yours faithfully

Leigh Marsh Vice Principal

Outwood Grange Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 06995649.